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Dear Parents, Carers & Guardians, 

7th September 2018 
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Our Y2 children are using the books of Julia Donaldson this half term as part of their shared reading.  
We would like to take them to see the performance of Gruffalo’s Child at Sheffield Lyceum on 26th 
September.  The children will leave school at around 9.15am and be back by about 12.30pm.  Please 
order a sandwich for your child that day just in case they are delayed. 
 
Your child should come to school dressed in their school uniform.  They do not need to bring any money 
to school for the visit.  
 
The cost of the visit is £18.40 per child.  This is to pay for the cost of the ticket and the coach hire.  50p is 
also included to cover the insurance for your child for the year – we ask for this on the first visit of each 
year.  We have 57 children in Year 2 this year and this necessitates us booking two coaches at a cost of 
£360.  School makes no profits from running school trips, we simply ask for a contribution from each 
parent to cover the costs.  Should insufficient voluntary contributions be collected, the visit would have to 
be cancelled.  Our school funds are very low at the moment and we do not have enough monies to 
subsidise visits. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return it with your voluntary contributions of £18.40 by Friday 21st 
September. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Jane Townsend 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 
Name ______________________________________ Class ____________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to visit Lyceum Theatre on 26th September.  I enclose a voluntary 
contribution of £18.40. 
 
 
 
Signed ______________________________________ 
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